
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 August 2017 
 

REINSTATEMENT TO TRADING  
 
   

Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS; Birimian or the Company) is pleased to advise that the Australian 
Securities Exchange (ASX) has considered the Company’s proposal for reinstatement of its securities 
to trading.  Birimian expects its securities to be reinstated to trading at the commencement of trading 
on Thursday, 31 August 2017. 
 

 
Greg Walker 
Executive Director and CEO  


